
From: Kevin Springer 

Sent: April 12, 2024 9:55 AM 

To: Colin Grantham <cgrantham@strathroy-caradoc.ca> 

Subject: Re: Hook up 

This is Kevin Springer and I live at Queen, 392, Strathroy On. 

This letter is concerning hooking up to town water and sewer. 

I was going to hook up some time ago but the fees made it it impossible for me and they told me that the road was be 

redone and if I waited they wouldn't have to charge those fees. I may have miss understood but I went ahead with 

getting this done but got a large bill for a connection charge. I'm writing to see if anything could be done as BM Ross 

already installed the hookups at my place. I'm asking because I have a budget that did not include that 2000 dollar fee. 

was told by the town that sometimes council may wave these fees I would appreciate your consideration on this 

matter and thank you very much for accepting this letter. 

Thanks Kevin Springer 

Sent from my iPhone 




